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BULLETIN #949 
 

RE: Annual Statement and Tax Retrun 

This is a reminder that your Annual Statement and Tax Return is due on March 01, 2002.  The Department 
of Insurance will not be sending out the tax form this year.  The forms, instructions, tax calendar and the 
Surplus Line Broker’s Monthly Tax Payment Voucher are available on line. 
 
You can find them on the CA Department of Insurance’s website at www.insurance.ca.gov or from our 
website at www.slacal.org. 
 
 
 

Deanna M. Zanoni 
Directory, Stamping Office 

Sincerely, 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov
http://www.slacal.org

	insurance: 
	SLA: 


